
Weekly Update for Nov. 25th – Dec. 6th.  
 

Language Arts: See front handout in your child’s 
folder. 
We will spend extra time reviewing grammar skills 
and ending punctuation. 
Speed reads are due on Friday, Dec. 6th.  
 Tests will be on Friday, December 6th . 
 
Math: We are working in Chapter 9 on Two-Dimensional Shapes and Fractions. We 
will continue to work on addition and subtractions strategies and facts as well. 
 
Social Studies: 
1. We are finishing our unit on Thanksgiving.  A study guide was sent home and the 
test will be on Monday, Nov. 25th. 
2. Our study of weather continues. 
3. We are beginning a Unit of study on Holidays Around the World. We will 
incorporate many traditions and practice using mapping skills as we learn about 
and enjoy many different traditions. Friday, Dec. 6th is St. Nicholas Day. Please 
send in a “spare” shoe by Thursday, Dec. 5th, that your son or daughter can put out 
in hopes that Jolly Ole St. Nick might visit the good boys and girls in our class.  
 
F.Y.I. 
 *Our Fall Feast was wonderful. A special “Thank you” to our wonderful cafeteria 
staff for this delicious meal.  
 
  

From my home to yours, have a 

blessed Thanksgiving.    

Mrs. Lindsay 


